

July 11, 2012

Division of Materials Safety and State Agreements Office of Federal and State Materials and Environmental Management Programs U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission Attn: Richard K. Struckmeyer

Re: Renewal of Exempt Materials License (20-15285-03E) Control No. 577145

Dear Mr. Stuckmeyer:

This letter is in response to your July 9, 2012 inquiry email.

Regarding license renewal for Kidde-Fenwal Inc., we did review our current license with all appropriate Kidde-Fenwal personnel and have determined that <u>no</u> additions, deletions, or other changes are necessary at this time.

Please feel free to contact directly at (508) 881-2000, ext 2510 with any additional questions or concerns.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Shawn Menard

Environmental Health & Safety Supervisor

Kidde-Fenwal, Inc.